
SWEB DEVELOPMENT’S PROPOSED  

HILLSVALE COMMUNITY SOLAR PROJECT 

CUSTOMER SUBSCRIPTION PROCESS 
 

 

The proposed development is a ~4.95 MW solar energy project that will be applied to the Nova Scotia 

Community Solar Program, which is run by the Department of Natural Resources and Renewables. 

The electricity generated from a community solar garden goes into Nova Scotia’s main electricity grid to help 

power buildings, homes, and appliances of participating subscribers. 

 

 

The proposed project is located on private land on Ardoise School Road, west of Highway 202. 

 

 

Community solar garden subscribers are people and organizations who sign up to get their electricity from a 

community solar garden. You can subscribe to a community solar garden if you are: 

- A current Nova Scotia Power (NSP) customer in good standing, and; 

- Not participating in any other solar programs with Nova Scotia Power, including net-metering. 

Subscribers can choose to offset their electricity usage from 10% to 100%. 

When applying, NSP will review your past annual electricity use and expected annual electricity use to 

determine the maximum number of kilowatt hours solar electricity can offset. NSP begins applying credits to 

your account the month after you become a subscriber. 

Solar garden subscribers receive a $0.02/kWh discount on their electricity bills. 

 

Interested in becoming a subscriber? 

Please call or email Sarah Rosenblat, Senior Development Manager at 902-830-1347 or via 

sarah.rosenblat@sweb.energy. Please provide your name, contact info, address and if you are a residential or 

commercial customer. 

 

WHAT is the Hillsvale Community Solar Project? 

 PGarden? 

 

WHERE is it located? 

 PGarden? 

 

HOW does the subscription process work? 

 PGarden? 
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